James Hatch

Environmental Improvement Board and the Air Quality Board,

Please do not force this mandate on the great people of this beautiful rural state. Let the people
govern themselves and make the best choice for themselves and their family. Economic hardships
are very real for many people in this state, and this mandate does not help anyone! Please do not
drive people to move away and/or spend their money elsewhere. Thank you,

James Aaron Hatch



